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Minutes
Selectboard

Non Public Session (2)
Monday, October 28, 2013

Selectboard members Karl Dowling, John Carr, Susan Adams and Brendan Denehy were present along
with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Planning Board — NRSP of H-104 — Brookline Barrel Mill

Tad said Jerry Farwell has not followed through on the requirements of the planning board for his site
plan. The planning board requested a site plan on July 18, 2013. Jerry was granted an extension on
September 19, 2013 to allow him to finalize and submit his plan and meet with the conservation
commission at their October 8™ meeting. No plan has been submiited to either the planning board or
conservation commission. Per RSA 676:4 the planning board needed to act on the application so they
disapproved Jerry’s site plan on October 17, 2013.
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Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.




